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Natashia is an associate director of compliance with the Baldwin 
Regulatory Compliance Collaborative. She is an experienced human 
resources professional that has spent the last several years honing 
her understanding and skills related to employee benefits law and 
underlying human resources technologies. She enjoys the consulta-
tive approach to regulatory and legal education and works to deliver 
best practices guidance to her internal and external clients so that 
they may maintain compliance assuredness. Natashia provides senior-
level compliance training and technical support to customers of the 
Baldwin Group, sales executives and client management teams. She 
is responsible for researching regulatory issues arising under laws 
such as HIPAA, MHPAEA, ERISA, FMLA and COBRA as well as issues 
arising under certain Internal Revenue Code Sections, including IRC 
§125 and IRC §105(h). She also participates in developing compliance 
communication strategies; providing training for client management 
teams and clients; and aiding in the marketing, sales and customer 
retention processes. Natashia is a dedicated professional who values 
clients and colleagues as the company’s most important assets. Her 
career passion lies in providing solution-based services to both clients 
and colleagues. Natashia earned her undergraduate degree from the 
University of South Carolina and has accumulated over 20 years of 
experience. Before joining the Baldwin Group, she spent eight years 
as a human resources manager. Her expertise includes (1) human 
resources policy and procedure guidance, (2) benefits administration 
and compliance consulting, (3) assessment and administration of 
compensation guidelines, and (4) project management.


